
 

 

   

   

November 5, 2017 

028/2017-DO 

C I R C U L A R  L E T T E R  

To: B3’s Market Participants – BM&FBOVESPA Segment 

Re: Alteration of Minimum Lot for Admission of Apparent Quantity 

Offerings of Securities Traded on Bovespa Segment. 

B3 hereby informs you that on December 18, 2017, it will alter the minimum lot 

for admission of apparent quantity offerings of securities traded on the Bovespa 

segment so that the announcement of at least ten (10) round lots will become 

mandatory. 

This Circular Letter revokes and replaces item 2 of Circular Letter 014/2016-DP, 

dated February 26, 2016.  

Further information can be obtained from the Equity Trading Unit by telephone 

on +55 11 2565-4304 or from the Options Markets Trading Unit on +55 11 2565-

4213. 

 

 

Cícero Augusto Vieira Neto  

Chief Operating Officer 

 

José Ribeiro de Andrade 

Chief Product and Client Officer 

 

 

Revoked by Circular Letter No. 129/2022-PRE, dated September 30, 2022


